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Re: CAMU waste approval, Pasco Sanitary Landfill, Zone A, ORD 089 452 353 

Dear Mr. Denson: 

The Department received a request dated October 2, 2020, to receive corrective action management 
unit (CAMU) eligible waste for disposal. The waste is described as industrial waste disposed in the 
Pasco Sanitary Landfill prior to the promulgation of RCRA regulations in 1976, and located in Pasco 
Washington. This waste was determined to be eligible for offsite disposal, under the CAMU rules, by 
the Washington Department of Ecology. While not anticipated, the remediation contractor will perform 
pH testing for corrosivity. These wastes will be neutralized prior to direct landfilling in Landfill 14. 

A public comment period for this request was held for 15 days, which ended on October 29, 2020. No 
comments were received. Therefore, based on the Department's review and no comments being 
received from the public, the request to receive the CAMU eligible waste at the Chemical Waste 
Management of the Northwest, Arlington facility is approved. 

If you have any questions concerning this approval, please contact Dan Duso of my staff at 
(541) 278-4618. 

David Anderson 
Manager, Eastern Region Clean-up, Emergency Response 
and Hydrogeology Programs 

cf: Dan Duso, DEQ Pendleton 
Spencer Bohaboy, DEQ The Dalles 


